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Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 7:18:49 AM
To: CPP-antideg-comments
Subject: Continuing Planning Process & Antidegradation Implementation Methodology
Importance: Normal


Dear Jacob Harper,

I live in Bella Vista where the Townhouse Association Head of Grounds Maintenance  informed me that he 
uses Roundup on all properties.  That means 35,000 household yards get sprayed annually with a cancer-
causing, water-polluting chemical.  

I also live on a rocky hill and down the hill past the Dairy Queen is a stream which connects to Bella Vista 
Lake (such as it is.). It has had huge populations of breeding birds plus feeds downstream water sources.  It 
is irresponsible to use Roundup in this manner.

I urge DEQ to protect the streams and lakes my fellow Arkansans and I use for drinking water, wildlife 
watching, fishing, swimming, and boating. Please be sure that the CPP and AIM:

-Protect high quality streams in our state and national parks, wildlife refuges, and wilderness areas from new 
pollution.
-Properly establish protected baseline water quality through testing and data analysis.
-Account for non-point sources of pollution when making point source permitting decisions.

Further, I support the the comments submitted by Ozark Water Watch, Arkansas Public Policy Panel, and 
their partners.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Miss Nadene Kranz
4 Teresa Dr  Bella Vista, AR 72715-6526
nadenekranz@yahoo.com
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